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NEW King School Phone Number
309-973-2012
A lot of students and teachers in our school are sick. We hope they will all get better quickly.

To keep illness from spreading, we ask you to keep sick children home. Children must be fever free for 24 hours before returning to school.  Please call by 9 a.m. if your child will not be at school.

Any children who are sick in school will be sent home.  
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Here are some ways to stop the spread of germs and sickness:
- Keep children who are sick at home. Don’t send them to school.
- Teach your children to wash hands a lot with soap and water for 20 seconds. Be sure to set a good example by doing this yourself.
- Teach your children to cover coughs and sneezes with tissues or by coughing into the inside of the elbow. Be sure to set a good example by doing this yourself.
- Teach your children to stay away at least three feet away from people who are sick.
- People who are sick should stay home from work or school and stay away from other people until they are better.
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